Pupils Have A Try 
By Ross Tulloch

With this year’s very successful range of options for activity days, came another set of enthusiastic rugby players, all keen to improve their rugby skills. The students’ abilities and experience of this sport varied, from complete beginners to members of the Forres Academy Rugby Team. The group were  being coached by George Whitecross , Rugby Development Coach and  were  practising a number of different rugby drills and activities. 
One member of the group, Alistair Walker, S3, said: “The activity was really good and I enjoy being taught by such a good coach”.  The school already has an established rugby team, which have won a great number of matches and tournaments all over Moray. The session was to give beginners a taster of what joining the team might be like. Pupils who are already players in the school team were also made welcome and were enthusiastic to improve their skills.
The activity took place on the Plasmon Field and was thoroughly enjoyed by all participants.  

